BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA – QATAR Circular

Dear Parent.

Greetings from Birla Public School,

Subject : Prohibition of Mobile Phone Use in School for students

In accordance with Circular No. 4 issued by the Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MOEHE), we would like to emphasize that students are strictly prohibited from bringing and using mobile phones within the school premises. This measure is being implemented to ensure a focused and disciplined learning environment for all students.

To enforce this regulation, **unannounced bag inspections** will be conducted. If a student is found in violation of this rule, **strict disciplinary actions will be taken**, which may include confiscation of the device and further consequences as per school and ministry guidelines.

We appreciate your cooperation in upholding this policy and ensuring a conducive academic environment.

Dr. Anand R. Nair

Principal